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TWISS GREEN  -  ’ a learning community where everyone matters 

and everyone cares.'    

  Covid update: We are still doing really well as a community, with very low numbers. 
Thank you for all you are doing to keep our whole school in action. 

Children’s Mental Health Week and Safer Internet Day 

We have had a wonderful week celebrating both events. All 

of the children have been completing activities such as 

support balloons (some were very complicated—but lovely 

to see that the children have such strong support      

networks) and creating our own game guide mascots to 

encourage them to think responsibly when gaming 

online.  

What’s next? 

It is that time of year again and this time it is 

extra special as it marks the 25th               

Anniversary of World Book Day! That’s a lot 

of costumes! This year your children are   

invited to come into school in their pyjamas 

with a copy of their all time favourite book. 

Twiss Green is proud to be promoting a love 

of reading for pleasure. Reading for       

pleasure is the single biggest indicator of a 

child’s future success. Plans are underway 

to ensure it is the biggest and best year yet 

including visits to the local library, ‘The Masked Reader’ and mixed year 

reading buddy sessions. More information will follow in the reading     

newsletter.  



TWISS GREEN  -  ’ a learning community where everyone matters 

and everyone cares.'    

 

Dates for this term: 

We have purposefully kept this term fairly straight-forward because we thought 
we might have the highest Covid numbers in school. So far numbers are keeping 
very low at Twiss Green despite rising numbers across Warrington.  

Long may it last! 

Headteacher’s Awards: 

The following pupils have earned a Headteacher’s Award this 
week. Well done! 

Oliver in Year 1 for beautiful handwriting 

Olive, Elizabeth, Lawrence, Alexander, Cory, Cerys, Isabella 
and Jessica in Year 6 for progress on Reading Plus 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day 

Wednesday 16th March  Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 17th March  Parents’ Evening  

Friday 18th March Red Nose Day 

 

Football  

On Thursday 2nd February, Mrs Durr and Mrs Lea 
took a team of Year 5 & 6 children to Culcheth High 
School to play a match against Culcheth  Primary 
School. The team played with grit and determination 
and a cracking goal by Lewis at the end of the 
match was a real highlight. Mrs Durr and Mrs Lea 
were so impressed with all of the footballers and 
can't wait for some more matches next half term! 

Athletics 

A huge well done to all of our athletes who took part in the Sportshall Athletics 
Town Final at Birchwood High School on Tuesday 8th February. You were an  ab-
solute credit to school. You supported each other, put your all into every event 
and represented your school impeccably. We are so proud of you!  

 

 

 

Birthday Assembly 

From next half term, the KS1 Birthday Assembly will become a 

whole school celebration. We will ensure every child’s special day is 

recognised in our Friday Celebration Assembly. Although this means 

that parents will not be attending, there will be other opportunities 

to attend special assemblies during the summer term. 


